
CAROLINA CUSTOM BUILDERS IS NO LONGER THE GC ON THIS JOB - JANET MARTIN WITH CCB 
REQUESTED THEY BE REMOVED AS THERE WAS AN ISSUE WITH THE HOMEOWNER NOT WANTING TO 
MOVE FORWARD WITH THE JOB.  NO REFUND COULD BE ISSUED AS THE EXISTING TANK INSPECTION 
WAS ALREADY COMPLETED – IT WILL REMAIN VALID FOR 6 MONTHS IF THE HOMEOWNER WANTS TO 
MOVE FORWARD WITH A DIFFERENT COMPANY AND BUILD IN THE SAME SPOT THEY WOULD BE ABLE 
TO.  PLANS WERE APPROVED WITH CAROLINA CUSTOM BUILDERS AND HAVE BEEN REVOKED AS THAT 
GARAGE IS NO LONGER BEING BUILT. 
 
BETH PETRICH 4/5/18 


